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PURCHASE OF MAIN GYM SCOREBOARD 
 

 
 Detail:   The College has received a quote for the replacement of the main gym scoreboard.  The current 
scoreboard was installed in 1986.  The technology for this scoreboard is outdated and finding replacement parts 
for it is difficult.  Because our equipment is Daktronics, this is a single source quote request.  Private funds have 
been raised in the amount of $45,000 for the purchase of the scoreboard. 
 
 
 

Daktronics 4 sided Scoreboard 
   
  
  
 Daktronics Scoreboard/shot clocks  $55,276.00 
 
 Decker installation   $  6,958.35 
    
 
 
 
 
Recommendation:   It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the purchase of the Scoreboard and 
Installation per the quote in the amount of $62,234.35.  
 
 
 



 


	Daktronics 4 sided Scoreboard

